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TO: All USAID/West Bank and Gaza Contractors, Grantees and Recipients 

Subject: Mission Order No. 21 
Current Ineligible Organization 

Dear Implementing Partners: 

Please be advised that City Inn Hotel located in Ramallah has exceeded the $25,000 
cumulative threshold for contracts within a 12-month period as set forth in Mission 
Order #21. As a result, please be advised that, until further notice, vetting is required prior to 
entering into any new contract or extension of an existing contract of any amount with City 
Inn Hotel. 

Please contact Ms. Michelle Carrico at mcarrico@usaid.gov if you have any questions in this 
regard. Thank you. 

Tel Aviv: American Embassy 
71 Hayarkon Street 
Tel: 972-3-511-4848 
Fax: 972-3-511-4888 

S~y,~"{ 
Roy Plucknett, 
Contracting Officer 
USAID West Bank & Gaza 


